
THE PREUSS SCHOOL
UC SAN DIEGO WEEK 9

HAPPY TUESDAY,
SCHOLARS! REMEMBER THE
PREUSS WAY IS KINDNESS,

RESPECT, AND EXCELLENCE.
HAVE A GREAT DAY!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PICK UP YOUR TRASH BEFORE LEAVING THE
LUNCH TABLES AFTER EATING
PERSONAL ATHLETIC EQUIPMENT ARE NO LONGER ALLOWED ON
CAMPUS. 

FIRST OFFENSE: ITEMS WILL BE TAKEN AWAY AND NOT RETURNED
UNTIL THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY.
SECOND OFFENSE: ITEMS WILL BE TAKEN AND NOT RETURNED. 

ALL STUDENTS MUST COME TO SCHOOL IN DRESS CODE. PREUSS
POLO MUST BE WORN. NO JEANS OR SWEATS MAY BE WORN.
AIRPODS AND HEADPHONES SHOULD BE PUT AWAY AND REMOVED
BEFORE ENTERING CAMPUS UNTIL AFTER SCHOOL. THEY MAY NOT BE
WORN ON CAMPUS DURING THE SCHOOL DAY.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

QUOTE OF THE DAY : 

SAT WORD: 

OCTOBER 3, 2023

“Guard well within yourself that treasure, kindness. Know how to give without
hesitation, how to lose without regret, how to acquire without meanness.”
— George Sand

egregious(adj): conspicuously and outrageously bad or reprehensible

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/egregious


Rho Kappa
Honor Society 

Congratulations to the juniors and seniors who were selected
as members of the Rho Kappa Social Studies Honor Society.

These students were selected for their excellence in their
Social Studies classes and their commitment to promoting

awareness and appreciation for history and civic
engagement. 

Sandra Tran, Andre Gurrola Rivera, Vy Thai, Kevin Gutierrez Hernandez,
Vy Ho, Anthony Mendias, Lia Le, Heaven Woldai, 

Eden Fente, Gael Herrera, Luviela Zavala, Anali Centeno, 
Amira Abdilahi, Angelina Abdelrahman, Andrew Vo, Jenny Sanchez,

Kamila Ramirez, Sifan Hikssa, Richard Doan, Jenisha Semexant, Emmy
Nong, Ikhlaas Mohamed, Valerie Colin, Sabrina Haji, 

Yared Fente, Htun Win, Bens Tran, Vincent Phan, Andy Diep, 
Andy Phan, Dipankar Shakya, Christian Juarez, Hoang Le

"Hello Tritons! The Fall Formal is officially on Friday the 13th, with a House
of Cards Theme. We will sell from September 25th - October 11th during
lunch at the Walton Center. Remember, ticket prices start at $20 and go
up by $5 every week! Guess tickets are $30 and cannot be purchased
within the last week of selling tickets. October 6th is the last day to
purchase guest tickets. Permission slips can be found on our ASB website.
For more information, check out @preussasb on Instagram! Remember
there will be a DJ taking song requests, free snacks, fun games, and a
photo booth. Forward to seeing you tritons there!” 

FALL FORMAL 

High schoolers! Click
the here to sign up for

college rep visits!
Remember: students

that sign up for the most
rep visits will be

entered into a raffle!!

C
O

LLE
G

E
R

EP
 VIS

ITS

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFvhHsINzY/Cii_tSDGCqheNrU090T9yw/view?utm_content=DAFvhHsINzY&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer


CLICK HERE CLICK HERE CLICK HERE CLI
CK

 H
ER

E 
CL

IC

K HERE MTS Trolley Rider Insider Info

D
E

C
O

R
A

TI
N

G
 C

O
N

TE
S

T
A

LU
M

N
I T

O
T

E
 B

A
G

Please take a moment to learn about the MTS “See Something, Say
Something” information. Click the MTS icon to read! If you need
assistance when riding the trolley, you can text 619-318-1338 or

call MTS dispatch at 619-595-4960.
Put these important numbers in your phone so you have them

available anytime you ride the trolley.

https://www.sdmts.com/rider-info/rider-insider/see-something-say-something


SCIENCE
OLYMPIAD!

BANNED BOOK
WEEK MINI-BOOK
JACKET CONTEST



CLUB A N N O U N C

EMENTS

ROBOTICS

The Undocumented Students &
Allies Club (Aka Dreamers Club) will
be meeting this upcoming Monday
10/3/23 during HS lunch in E202! If
you have any questions, please

email Ms. Esparza at
iesparza@ucsd.edu. 

MultiCultural Empowerment Club
meetings are on Mondays during
lunch in room D203. See you then!

DREAMERS CLUB

VOLLEYBALL CLUB

TSU-NAMI
Hello everyone! October is Substance Use Awareness
and Depression Awareness Month. If you or a family

member is in need of support or help please call 1-800-
662-4357. This is the Substance Use and Mental Health
Services Hotline. Or if you are in a crisis please call 988.
Their agents are on call 24/7 and are there to help you.

Have a great start to the month, everyone

Volleyball Club Meets every
Friday from 4-5 in front of

B103! Meet us there! 

MULTICULTURAL
CLUB

 Are you interested in learning how to dance? Join
us every Monday and Thursday afterschool in

Room T102. We will learn different styles spanning
from Hip Hop to Contemporary. Everyone is

welcome!

The robotics team meets 4-5
in H101Thursdaysnew members

welcome! 

DANCE CLUB

INTERACT CLUB
Are you looking for community service
hours and ways to give back to your
community? Look no further because
we can help you with that. Meet us

during LUNCH every TUESDAY in
Room D201 to get involved! 

Are you interested in hosting events, dancing, or
learning about Asian Pacific Islander culture? If

so, come join us every WEDNESDAY during
LUNCH in Room D203. Everyone is welcome!

APIA CLUB

FINANCE CLUB

ROBOTICS



In December 2016, Chicano Park was designated a National Historic Landmark, thanks to the efforts of
U.S. Rep. Juan Vargas as well as Josephine Talamantez and Manny Galaviz of the Chicano Park
Steering Committee. Located beneath Interstate 5 and the on-ramps for the San Diego-Coronado
Bridge, the park was established in 1970 as a result of protests not long after construction of the bridge
was completed. Today, it stakes the claim of holding the largest collection of outdoor murals in the
world, with more than 100 of them painted on the freeway pillars, depicting messages and images of
strength, struggle and community in Indigenous, Mexican and Mexican American history. In the early
1900s, Barrio Logan was part of a larger area known as Logan Heights. Its Mexican and Mexican
American population grew as a result of immigration after the Mexican Revolution, as well as a
development boom along the waterfront, which led to an increase in job and housing opportunities in
the area. In 1963, the California Department of Transportation built Interstate 5 through Logan Heights,
followed by the San Diego-Coronado Bridge construction four years later, effectively cutting the
neighborhood in half. The northernmost part was called Logan Heights, with the southern part referred
to as Barrio Logan. Thousands of residents, whose homes were in the construction’s path, were forced
to move. The attempted construction of a highway patrol station in the area in 1970 sparked an
organizing effort by Barrio Logan residents and Chicano activists, who protested the development,
occupying the park for 12 days until an agreement was reached between the community, state officials
and the city of San Diego to support the creation of a community park.

celebrating hispanic/latinx
heritage month

http://chicano-park.com/
https://chicanoparkmuseum.org/logan-heights-archival-project/chicano-park/#:~:text=Chicano%20Park%20is%20home%20to,space%20unrecognized%20by%20the%20city
https://www.loc.gov/classroom-materials/immigration/mexican/a-growing-community/
https://www.sandiegouniontribune.com/sdut-barrio-logan-gentrification-2015mar29-story.html

